
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL AND HEALTH SERVICES 
PO Box 45850٠Olympia Washington 98504 

 

August 11, 2023 

 

 

 

TO: Kathleen Buchli 

 Office of the Code Reviser 

 

 

FROM:  

 Katherine Vasquez 

 DSHS Rules Coordinator 

 

SUBJECT:  Withdrawing Preproposal Statement of Inquiry, WSR 23-16-088 

 

The Aging and Long-Term Support Administration requests the withdrawal of the following 

notice: 

 

• Preproposal Statement of Inquiry Notice filed as WSR 23-16-088 on July 31, 2023,  

WAC 388-112A-0080 regarding 70 hour long-term care worker basic training. 

• The withdrawal should be effective immediately upon filing. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 


